
  

 
   
Dear Parents and Students: 
  Welcome to the fifth grade!   

Please feel free to bring a few supplies each day of the week. The following list is what your child will 
need: 

• One package of Colored or Cardstock paper 
• 3 hand sanitizers  
• Three boxes of facial tissue 
• One package of one gallon Ziploc bags 
• Five rolls of Paper Towels 
• Three package of baby wipes 
• Three tubes of Disinfecting Wipes 
• 1 package white mailing labels 2x4 inch (Avery 5163) 

 
 

• Any additional supplies that may be needed  
will be requested on the first week of school. 
   
Thank you for your support, 
5th Grade Teachers 

                                                                         


